
The Regular Meeting 
of the  

Montgomery Economic 
Development Corporation (MEDC) 

 
Scheduled for  

Monday, November 21, 2022 
has been canceled due to the holidays. 

 
 

I certify that the attached notice of canceled meeting was posted on the bulletin board at City of 
Montgomery City Hall, 101 Old Plantersville Road, Montgomery, Texas, on the 18th day of 
November 2022 at 4:30 o’clock p.m.   

 

 

 

/s/ Nici Browe 
Nici Browe, City Secretary 


